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Article 29

Statistice, atudies and information

1. The. Coumoil shall .stabhisii close relatiomaiiips vith relevant
intergovernmental, governmental snd nont-goverumental organisations, ln
order to help ensure the availability of recent reliable data and
information on the. traie in tropical timber, as veil as relevant
Information on non-tropical timber ani on the. management of
timber-producing forens. As de.med n.oessazy for the operatIon of tuas
Agreement, the Organisation, in cooperation witi snob organisations,
*hall compile, collate and, viiere relevant, publish statistical
Information on production, supply, tradeo stoclks, conomption and markt
prioes 0f tiaber, the. extant, cf tiaber resources and the management of
timber-producing Loresa.

2. Nembers shahl, t tiie fulleat extent possible not inoonaistent vitb
their national legislation, furnisii, vithin à reasonable time,
etatistice and information on timber, its traie and the. activities aimei
at acui.ving sustainable management of timber-producing foreats as weli
au other relevant information as requested by the. Council. The Council
abIl decUde on the. type of information tb b. provided unier tuis
paragrapli sud on the. format in viiicii it in to, b. presented.

3. The Council s"Il arrange to have any relevant studies uniertaken
of the trends and of shiort- and long-term problems of thé international
timber markets ani of thie progresa towards the soiiievement of
sustaimable management of limber-proiuoing foresta.

Annuel report and revie,

1. The Cauncil shahl, vitiiin six montis af ber tii. close of eaci
calendar year, publiai an annual rpr on ils activities ani sucii cher
information as it considers appropriabe.

2. he Counoil s*hall annually review and assessa

(a) The international limier situationy

(b> Olier factors, issues ani develofmeats ooeaidersd relevant bo
achieve the. objectives of tbis Agreement.


